Naming Opportunity
Indoor Practice Facility
MU



Pursuant to CRR 110.080, naming of buildings and exterior areas requires Board approval.  The University of Missouri – Columbia requests approval to name the new Indoor Practice Facility the Stephens Indoor Facility in recognition of the Stephens’ commitment of both cash and in-kind contributions that support the construction of the new indoor practice facility.

Brad Stephens graduated from MU in 1997 with a degree in Business Administration, focusing on finance, banking, and marketing. As a student he was a leader on campus, serving on both the Homecoming Steering Committee and Alumni Association Student Board and member of Kappa Alpha.  Mr. Stephens has 20 years of experience in the finance industry and recently founded the investment company Six Columns Capital where he serves as portfolio manager.

Rachel Cohen Stephens earned a degree from the Missouri School of Journalism in 1998. As a student, she, too, was a leader serving as a member of the Missouri Students Association, Mizzou Student Foundation, and Pi Beta Phi.  As an alumna, Ms. Stephens continued championing Mizzou by serving on the School of Journalism For All We Call Mizzou fundraising committee.  She served two terms on the Jefferson Club Board of Trustees and was a member of the Mizzou Alumni Association Board of Directors.  Ms. Stephens has worked in the marketing industry for several major companies including Mercedes-Benz USA and SVP Worldwide.  Her volunteerism and fundraising extend beyond MU as she sits as a member of the Board of Directors of Make-A-Wish North Texas.

The Stephens are avid supporters of Mizzou Athletics.  

President Choi, Provost Ramchand, and Vice Chancellor of University Advancement Jacqueline Lewis are all in support of this naming. 
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